
Welcome to Sphinx Class 
 

Hi everyone, welcome to Foundation Stage.  We are from the Egyptian period which is at the 

beginning of the historical timeline. We are in Sphinx class and here is our class picture.   

 

      

 

Our classroom is on the West side of the school and it is just 

down the corridor from the Simmonds Hall.                                                                                                                                

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My hobbies are reading and dancing. I like to be outside 

so I am sure we will have lots of fun playing games on 

the field and using our outdoor area. One of my favourite 

games is hide and seek and making dens so we will be 

doing lots of this. I also like singing and rhymes so we 

will be singing lots of new songs and making some up 

together. 

 

When I am not at school I like to run, cycle, do Zumba 

and go on walks with my family. I also like to look after 

my energetic pet house rabbit called Cookie.                                                                    

 

I hope you have a lovely summer holiday and look 

forward to meeting you in September. 

              


